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5 September 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Ferndown Middle School Open Evening  

We are pleased to announce the date of our Open Evening for Year 5 entry in September 2024.  

On Tuesday 26th September 2023, prospective parents and current Year 4 pupils are invited to Ferndown Middle 
to view the school, our facilities, and to meet staff and pupils at work. The evening will consist of a presentation in 
the school hall from Mrs G Allen, Headteacher, followed by an opportunity to tour the school. Parents can choose 
to attend the presentation at either 5.00 pm or 5.45pm. 

There are also opportunities to visit during the school day on the following dates.   

− Friday 29th September between 9.10 – 10.10 

− Thursday 5th October between 9.10 – 10.10 

To help plan for the evening, please use the link below to indicate your preference of which presentation you will 
be attending or if you plan to join us on one of the morning tours.  

Ferndown Middle School Open Evening and Morning Tours 

Limited parking will be available in the school car park, if you are able to please either walk in or park in the area.  

We are fully committed to ensuring that your child completes a smooth transition from first to middle school and 
believe that this evening will provide you with a valuable opportunity to gain an insight into middle school 
education.  

The whole school prospectus is also available on our website, and I encourage you to browse the site for 
information about our school. Prospectus | (fernmid.dorset.sch.uk) 

You can apply for a middle school place from 1 September 2023. It is essential that parents complete the Dorset 
admission application form - Starting junior or middle school - Dorset Council by the deadline of 15 January 2024. 

I look forward to meeting you at the open evening or on one of the tours during the school day. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs G Allen 
Headteacher 
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